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Board Matters 

 
September 30, 2021 

 
 

Affordable Housing Dashboard: A Resource for Affordable Housing Information 
 Commissioner Feng inquired about a Commissioner request from the July 17, 2021 

FCRHA retreat regarding privately-owned housing units developed with FCRHA 
financing.  Vincent Rogers, Director, Policy and Compliance for the Department of 
Housing and Community Development (HCD), responded that the Commissioner was 
directed to the Affordable Housing Dashboard, maintained by HCD, as a starting point 
regarding this request. 

  
 Redevelopment and Housing Assistance Corporation Meeting 
 Commissioner Kennedy reminded Commissioner McCoy that a special FCRHA 

Redevelopment and Housing Assistance Corporation (RHAC) Meeting was to 
immediately follow the adjournment of the FCRHA Meeting. 

 
 Calendar for 2022 FCRHA Meetings Expected to be Presented to Commissioners 

in October 
 In response to an inquiry by Commissioner Lardner, HCD Director Tom Fleetwood 

stated that the calendar for 2022 FCRHA Meetings is expected to be provided to the 
Commissioners in October. 
 

 Commissioner Maribojoc Named FCRHA’s Housing Symposium Liaison 
 Chair McKenna named Commissioner Maribojoc as the FCRHA’s Housing Symposium 

Liaison.  Since the annual symposium is a joint event between the FCRHA and the 
George Mason University School of Business, Chair McKenna stated that 
Commissioner Maribojoc’s association with George Mason makes it ideal in terms of 
the partnership.  Chair McKenna informed the Commissioners that Commissioner 
Maribojoc continues to work with HCD staff in putting together the agenda for the event 
and taking care of the administrative and logistical matters relating to the symposium, 
which will take place on Thursday, March 17, 2022, at George Mason University.  
Commissioner Maribojoc expressed his thanks for this designation and stated that it is 
a pleasure working with Vincent Rogers and Linda Hoffman, Management Analyst for 
HCD, and expressed hope for an in-person symposium in 2022.  

 
 Educational Opportunities 
 Chair McKenna informed the Commissioners of two upcoming educational 

opportunities: On October 6, 2021, the Public Library is hosting an author talk about 
The Color of Law. On October 28, 2021, the George Mason School of Business will 
host a webinar entitled “Rise of a Region – A Development History of Northern 
Virginia.” Commissioner Maribojoc stated that he would forward a link to the 
Commissioners to this free event. 
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 Applications to be Submitted to Amazon Impact Fund 
 Mr. Fleetwood informed the Commissioners that HCD’s Development staff was working 

to submit applications to Virginia Housing’s Amazon Impact Fund, largely focused on 
homeownership activities, and that staff would keep the Commissioners informed of its 
success with this. 


